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COVID-19 and the OIPC 
 
 
The OIPC continues to provide service to the public, public bodies, and private sector. To 
protect the health of our employees and to do our part to slow community transmission of the 
COVID-19 virus, most OIPC staff are now transitioning to working remotely. This will mean that, 
for the time being, our Office will not receive in person visits from those we serve. 
 

We will post updates on our website and social media channels as the situation continues to 
unfold.  
 
 
 
 
 


